
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 6, 2017

TO: Honorable Abel Herrero, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2499 by Faircloth (relating to the disposition of real property interests by navigation

districts and port authorities.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

According to the Sabine-Neches Navigation District, no fiscal impact is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, GG, BM
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